## Town of Rutland Select Board Meeting Friday, January 19, 2018

6PM – Town Office

The meeting was called to order at 6:04PM. Present were Josh Terenzini, Mary Ashcroft, Joe Denardo and Chris Kiefer-Cioffi, Select Board members. Also present was William Sweet.

Upon motion made by Joe Denardo, seconded by Chris Kiefer-Cioffi, the Board unanimously voted to go into Executive Session with Mr. Sweet to consider a personnel matter.

The Board came out of Executive Session at 6:55 PM. No action was taken.

Upon motion made by Chris Kiefer-Cioffi, seconded by Joe Denardo, the Board unanimously voted to correct the article for the town warning for the Police Department depreciation fund so that the amount to be raised by taxes each year would be .0025 cents per \$100 of assessed property valuation.

Upon motion made by Chris Kiefer-Cioffi, seconded by joe Denardo, the meeting was adjourned at 7:00PM.

Respectfully submitted: Mary C. Ashcroft, Clerk.